
          More support for Hand Counting! 

 

                                       

                                                                        
                                                                              
                                                                               

                                                                             
                                                                      
                                                                              
                                              

                                                                            
                                                                        
                                                                           

                                                  

                                                                                              

                                                                        

                                                                                                 

                                                      

President Trumps Executive Order on Election Integrity March 25th 2025 

Sec. 4   Includes language that states that “the amended  Federal Voluntary 
Voting System Guidelines and other guidance shall provide voting systems 
that should not use a ballot in which a vote is contained within a barcode or 
quick-response code (QR Code) in the vote counting process”    

This language means that this September all voting machines that mark a 
ballot for the voter will no longer be Federally certified, that accounts for 40 
counties. Keep in mind that the remaining counties, hand marking the 
ballots are still vulnerable since they also place their hand marked ballot 
into another proprietary black box “optical scanner” that does not allow for 
full transparency.  


